
Dr. Karl A.Meninger, 
3617 W. 6th St., 
Topeka, Kansas. 

Dear Sir: 

I take the liberty of sending enclosed for your perusal 
a reprint of an article I recently published and which you 
might find of interest. It concerns a comparative study of 
the principle of self-incrimination in Constitutional Law and 
Talmudic Law, and an explanation of the latter from the point 
of view of psychonalysis. As you will notice, I have quoted 
from or referred to your works a number of times. 

May I be favored with a reply cont@ining some of your 
comments and reactions? Thank you most kindly. 

Sincerely, 

8. Rabbi Norman Lamm 


